
Notice of  
AN INFORMATIONAL 
PUBLIC MEETING 

 IN SKOWHEGAN  
 

To Discuss the  
Skowhegan Second River Crossing Project 

 
Wednesday, October 1, 2025 
From 6:00 P.M. – 8:00 P.M. 

At the Skowhegan Public Safety Building  
51 E Madison Road, Skowhegan, Maine 04976 

 
 

Please join MaineDOT on October 1 for an Informational Public Meeting for the Skowhegan 
Second River Crossing Project. The second crossing will connect Maine Route 150 and US Route 
2 on the north side of the river with US Route 201 to the south. The Project seeks to address 
transportation challenges and enhance safety, accessibility, and mobility around Skowhegan. 
 
The Department and their Consultants will present information on the status of the project, design 
phases, conceptual alternatives, and the upcoming environmental review. We are interested in 
hearing local views on the second crossing alternatives.  
 
Anyone with interest is asked to attend. MaineDOT invites and encourages you to attend the 
meeting and share your thoughts on this project. 
 
Accommodations will be made for persons with disabilities. Please call in advance to request 
auxiliary aids. Translation services for non-English speakers will be provided upon request with 
reasonable advance notice. 
 
Questions, comments, or inquiries can be directed to the Project Manager listed below. 

 
Matthew Drost, Project Manager 

Maine Department of Transportation 
24 Child Street, 16 State House Station 

Augusta, Maine 04333-0016 
 

Telephone: (207) 441-1879 
Email: Matthew.Drost@maine.gov 

 
Work Identification Number 026684.10 
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